
PLEASE KEEP IN MIND:

-- For best results, all photos should be at least 300 dpi. (Please do not use photos taken off  the internet, 
as these are typically low resolution and not suitable for printing purposes) If  you are scanning photos, 
please be sure to set your scanner to 300 dpi and scan as a jpg.
-- We are only accepting ads through the online website and not at the school. You may also create your 
message in another program such as Photoshop and upload it to through the online ad creator as a single 
image. Just be sure that it is still in a jpg format and at least 300 dpi.

Don’t miss this opportunity to congratulate your student’s 
accomplishments and express your pride in a printed page 

that will last a lifetime.

Also available for friend groups, teams, and clubs.

Go to yearbookordercenter.com
Enter school code 25947

DEADLINE: MARCH 5, 2025

Celebrate The Memories
Tribute Ads are now available


